
 

 

Update: Unform allowance 
 

The nurses uniform allowance was not paid on the expected date, which was 15 May 2021. The PSA 

convened a meeting with HOD, Mr Sandile Tshabalala, Labour Relations and Director, Mr Dlamini, 

pertaining this issue. The PSA is happy to report that the employer has committed to pay the allowance.  

A supplementary run for nurses’ uniform allowance will be paid on 24 May 2021 and should reflect in their 

accounts 27 May 2021. 

 

Please contact the PSA’s Organising/Marketing Officer for any queries on this matter, labour issues or if 

you want to join PSA: 

 

Cynthia Mbali - 082 880 8953 (Durban Provincial Office) 

Nkosephayo Zulu - 082 880 8994 (Durban Provincial Office)  

Zamani Hlangulela - 071 681 3105 (Pietermaritzburg Provincial Ofice) 

Nandi Hlangulela - 082 880 8903 (Pietermaritzburg Provincial Ofice). 
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